
Campus Food Services 
9/13/2022 

Good Morning Faculty, Students & Staff, 

 Welcome back to campus.  I hope you had an enjoyable summer. 

 I am glad to announce that Panda House will be operating on campus again this semester.   Currently 
the Beach Cafe (also known as the U-cafeteria) is open as well as our Starbucks coffee bar, 
Kingsbrew.  Here are the hours of operation for each facility: 

 Beach Cafe 

Monday through Thursday - 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Fridays - 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Closed on Saturdays and Sundays. 

 Kingsbrew (MAC Bldg. - first floor) 

Monday through Thursday - 8:00 a.m to 2:00 p.m. 

Closed on Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays 

 We are currently in the process of converting our T2GO Cafe into a fully self-service facility.  This 
conversion should be completed within the next couple of weeks. 

 Best wishes for a good semester. 

 Ed Rios 

Vice President for Finance and Administration 
Chief Financial Officer 
Kingsborough Community College 

 


